
Vol. 4 | December 22, 2022Member Newsletter

Vol. 4 Newsletter | page 1

From September 23rd to the 25th,
2023, join the Cosmetology
Associations of New Brunswick and
Nova Scotia for a one-of-a-kind
Atlantic cosmetology celebration in
Moncton, NB! During this 3-day event,
participants will be met with classes
and professional development,
competitions, vendors, and more.

Our office will be closed for the holidays from December 23 at 12pm until January 3, 2023. If you
have questions before or after this date, please reach out!

Call: (506) 458-8087 Toll Free: 1 (800) 561-8087 (NB Only) Email: generalinfo@canb.ca

Holiday office hours:

CANB is grateful for YOU

Our association is proud to represent
cosmetologists across the province! We are
grateful for the work that each of you is doing every
day, making New Brunswickers feel beautiful by
providing regulated services. In the new year, we will
keep putting our profession's interests first and look
forward to connecting with our members following
the holiday break. 

We wish you and your families all the best this
Holiday season!

Did you know? Eyelash edition
Building on our relationship with the Optometrists
Association of New Brunswick, we encourage you to
read this insightful article to learn more about the
importance of protecting your eyelashes.

Read more here.

Save the dateSave the dateSave the date

mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca
https://royalsocietypublishing.org/doi/10.1098/rsif.2014.1294


CANB recently amended our legislation to include
the classification of Master Cosmetologist. A
motion will be put forward at the upcoming May
29th, 2023, AGM. Under this new insert, licensed
cosmetologists in New Brunswick could apply to
become a licensed master cosmetologist.
Moreover, this proposed motion would provide
further details and guidelines for cosmetologists
who would wish to apply and maintain a master
cosmetologist license annually.

Important  Reminders:
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1: Following the decision of the May, 2022 AGM, aestheticians and licensed aesthetic
instructors who are offering eyelash enhancement services must apply for their licenses
before December 31st 2022. 

2: As of June 1, 2023 you will only have 30 days - not 90 days - to make your license
renewal payment without incurring penalties.

Introduction to a possible
“master license”

The Cosmetologists Unite event is recognizing
and celebrating all cosmetologists. Over the 3-day
event, participating cosmetologists will be invited
to showcase their talented and artistic abilities by
taking part in a variety of diamond-themed
creative competitions. Competing for prize money,
participating artists will compete in one of the
following categories: Nail Enhancement Artistic,
Textured Hair Braid Design, Fade & Diamond Theme
design haircut, and Fantasy Bridal Updo.

Stay tuned for more information about registration
and guidelines!

Cosmetologists Unite
dazzling competitions


